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I would like to offer a comment on the "Draft Inventory of U.S. Greenhouse Gas Emissions and
 Sinks: 1990-2015." The GHG inventory is an extremely useful document and dataset that we
 use on a regular basis in providing analysis that informs our clients' corporate and
 policy decision-making. We have come to rely on the regular public release of this data and
 on EPA's engagement with academia and industry experts in the field to improve
 methodologies over time. I look forward to seeing the final 2017 Inventory in April.
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